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Elizabeth M. Scheib

Ronald R. Davenport*

Miss Elizabeth M. Scheib began her teaching career at Duquesne
University in 1932 with the College of Arts and Sciences. She joined
the School of Law in 1940 as Executive Secretary, a position which
she held until 1958.

Miss Scheib received the degree of LL.B from the Duquesne Uni-
versity School of Law in 1949 and joined our faculty as an Instructor
in September 1957. She became Law Librarian in 1958. In 1964 she
was promoted to the rank of Associate Professor of Law with tenure
and in September of 1965 she was made Professor of Law.

Miss Scheib’s professionalism, capabilities, and loyalty have
earned her outstanding regard within the School of Law, with the
administration and personnel of this University, and with the entire
legal community.

Her resignation is accepted with great reluctance and regret. At
its meeting of February 20, 1976, the members of the School of Law
Faculty joined me in an attempt to express our deep appreciation
to Miss Scheib for her selfless and valuable contribution to the
growth of our School. It is truly fitting and appropriate that the
editorial board of the Law Review dedicated this edition to one who
has served Duquesne Law School and Duquesne University so well.
We are proud to have had her as our Law Librarian.

* Dean of the School of Law, Duquesne University.
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